
From:                                 Catherine Wilson
Sent:                                  Mon, 30 Jan 2023 18:25:12 +0100
To:                                      한진강
Subject:                             Re: Dear professor

Hello!  

Thank you for your interesting letter about Epicurus on death. Give me a few days to 
think about how to respond and I'll write you back--

Kind regards,
Catherine
Catherine Wilson
Hektorstr. 17
10711 Berlin
Tel. +49 (0)163 988 1004

On Wed, Jan 25, 2023 at 6:13 PM 한진강 <hanjingang8@gmail.com> wrote:
Hello, I am a Korean who is interested in Epicurus. I have some questions about Epicurus. I 
send this letter because I found out that you have a great insight into Epicurus.

Please read it and send me answer
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